
Ottawa,17th November, 190.

sir,

I have to remind you thât the Department has not

been receiving the regular monthly reports required from

the Edmonton Agency. It is presented that the Agent has

forwarded them for transmission to the Department. If such

is the case,I shall be glad to know why you have not

insisted upon the receipt of the same, and I shall be glad

if you will call upon him at once for an explanation.

Your obedient servant.

Lom Lea

Secretary.

Hon. B. Laird,

 Clndian Commissioner,

Vinnipeg, Man.
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